
#Garystrong Memorial
Car Cruise

Highpoint Fitness
1000 Higbee Drive, Bethel Park, PA 15102

SATURDAY, JUNE 29, 2024
CRUISE HOURS 12 PM to 4 PM

#garystrong

● Cruise Open to Classic, Exotic, & Super Cars & Trucks
● $5 Donation per Participating Show Vehicle
● Free Admission for Spectators
● No Show Vehicles Before 11 AM
● No Alcohol Permitted
● Food Trucks & DJ on Site
● Highpoint Fitness Open House with Open Swim in Aquatic Center

All Proceeds Benefit St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital
Please be sure to read the story behind this event on the reverse side.

MORE INFO-Highpointfitness.com or on our Facebook Page Email: info@highpointfitness.com

mailto:info@highpointfitness.com


Dear Car Enthusiast,

We hope this letter finds you well. We wanted to share some details with you about an event
that we are hosting and ask for your support for a cause that is very close to our hearts.

You may recall from last year, our fellow Bethel Park graduate (1980) and classic car
enthusiast, Gary Carmen, was the inspiration of our event due to his devastating diagnosis of
incurable sarcoma cancer. This is a rare and aggressive form of cancer, with only 1 percent of
adults and 20 percent of children facing such a diagnosis.

Gary was a true testament of strength and resilience during his battle, with a will to fight that
was second to none. His wish last year was to organize a car cruise to raise funds for St. Jude
Children’s Research Hospital, a place dedicated to finding cures and saving children’s lives, as
this cancer is most prevalent in children. Last year, we raised over $13,200 for St. Jude’s, with
the help of family and friends and the support of people like you.

This will be our first annual #Garystrong Memorial Car Cruise. Your participation contributes to
the critical work of St. Jude’s in advancing research and treatment options for children battling
cancer. It also allows us to continue Gary’s legacy. If you had a chance to visit with him last
year, you know from the smile on his face during the entirety of the event, that it meant so
much to him.

The event details are outlined on the front of this letter. Your support, whether through
attending the event or contributing in any way you can, would be deeply appreciated. Please
join us in supporting the vital work of St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.

If you have any questions or would like more information about the event, please feel free to
contact info@highpointfitness.com. Thank you for considering our request, and we hope to
see you at the car cruise to make a difference in the lives of children battling cancer.

Sincerely,

Highpoint Fitness
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